
Department of Planning and Environment (Sydney Offices)
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001 Your reference: SSI-10050

Our reference: DA20220726009535-Original-1 
                        

ATTENTION: Nathan Heath Date: Monday 29 August 2022

Dear Sir/Madam,

Development Application
Other – Part3A – Water supply system
Wilcannia Weir Replacement Darling River NSW, (none)

I refer to your correspondence regarding the above proposal which was received by the NSW Rural Fire Service
on 18/07/2022.

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) has considered the information exhibited for the proposed 
State Significant Development for the replacement Wilcannia Weir. The proposed development involving the 
construction of the replacement weir is supported, subject to the mitigation measures recommended in Section 
21.3.5 of the Wilcannia Weir Replacement Environmental Impact Assessment, dated July 2022.

For any queries regarding this correspondence, please contact Elaine Chandler on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Kalpana Varghese
Supervisor Development Assessment & Plan
Built & Natural Environment
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NSW Rural Fire Service
Locked Bag 17 
GRANVILLE  NSW  2142
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NSW Rural Fire Service
4 Murray Rose Ave
SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK  NSW  2127
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